
   
 
         
 
 

922 The East Mall, Suite 100 
Toronto, ON M9B 6K1 

 www.owwa.ca 

April 5, 2017 
 

Holena Newton 
Water Conservation Program Specialist 
Environmental Services 
City of Markham 
 
Dear Holly, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors and members of Ontario Water Works Association, I am pleased to 
advise that the City of Markham has been chosen as a recipient of the Water Efficiency Committee’s 2017 
Awards of Excellence in Water Efficiency (Public Education and Awareness Category) for its Get to Know 
H2O Public Outreach and Education Program.  
 
To recognize the achievement, we would like to present the award during the OWWA Awards Luncheon on 
Wednesday, May 10, 2017 at the Scotiabank Convention Centre, Niagara Falls. Awardees are invited to 
attend the pre-lunch reception in the Port Colborne Room, on the 2nd Floor of the Convention Centre. 
Please be sure to arrive at the reception by 11:30am where you will be advised on the programming for the 
luncheon to follow.   
 
We would also like to extend your invitation to a guest of your choice. Samantha Buch, at the OWWA Office 
will be the contact person to confirm or make alternative arrangements; please contact her at your earliest 
convenience at 416-231-1555, ext. 221 or by email sbuch@owwa.ca.  
 
On behalf of the membership and the OWWA Board of Directors, thank you for your efforts! 
  
Sincerely, 
 

  
 
Bill Garibaldi 
President, Ontario Water Works Association 
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